
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Literacy 
This week we found out about the 
story of Chinese New Year. We learnt 
that this year is ‘The year of the 
TIGER’. 
 
We wrote about the story. 
 
Destiny from Class 4/5 came and gave 
a presentation and talked about how 
Chinese New Year is celebrated. What 
can you remember? 
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Mathematics 
In Maths this week we have 
been finding out about odd 
and even numbers. We decided 
that even numbers meant that 
we could share that amount 
equally between 2 people. 
Take some quantities of 
objects (up to 10) and see if 
they are odd or even numbers.  
Can you see a pattern? 
 

RE 
Next week we will start our new 

topic – ‘Meals’ 
The children will talk about 

different special meals.   
Think about when these take 
place, who comes and what 

people eat.  
Can you share memories of a 

shared meal and discuss why it 
was special? 

 

Science 
In Science we have been investigating 
the best material from which to make 

an umbrella for Teddy. 
Have a look around your house and 

consider… 
What is the best material for a 

bookshelf? What is the best 
material for carrying water? 

Phonics 
Thank you for helping your child learn their weekly 
spellings. 
These are based on the weekly sound, which is also 
supported by the weekly ebook on Monster Phonics. 
The link for this has been sent by parentmail. Please 
write in the home/school diary the pages you read. 
(Feel free to go back in the scheme to previously 
taught sounds to read additional books.) 

Safer Internet Day  2022 
Next week we will be learning about 
keeping safe on the internet. Can you 

chat to your adult about how we might 
use the internet use the internet for, e.g. 

watching a video, playing a game, 
listening to music. 

 


